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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 5:34 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: In Support of the Residential Food Scrap pilot program

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2016 5:32 PM 

To: Stephanie Simon 

Subject: Re: In Support of the Residential Food Scrap pilot program  

  

Dear Ms. Simon -- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Stephanie Simon <stephiebsimon@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2016 4:50 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: In Support of the Residential Food Scrap pilot program  

  

Dear Mayor Mark,  

I am writing to let you know I was informed of the proposal for a pilot program for collecting 

residential food scraps for composting, and I think it is great that we have local advocates who 

are helping us all make small differences that will hopefully add up to large-scale change.  I 

would certainly be a proponent of a community-wide composting collection program, and 

would be happy to be a pilot program tester in Heathcote.   

 

A kudos to Michelle Sterling and Ron Schulhof for spearheading these efforts! 

 

Stephanie Simon 

28 Wynmor 

 

 

 

 


